Governor Edmund G. Brown, Jr.
State Capitol
Sacramento, Ca. 95814
RE: AB 593 & AB 1593; SUPPORT
Governor Brown,
I/we urge you to sign into law Assembly Bills 593 and 1593, allowing many incarcerated battered women of California to finally return home to their families after decades behind bars.
A California prison study found that 93% of the women who had killed their significant others had been battered; 67% of these women attempted to protect themselves or their children. The remaining survivors that AB 593 and AB 1593 represent, deserve fair parole hearings and to have their cases tried under the new laws that were not in place during their original trials.
These survivors have paid beyond their debt to society and the continuation of their incarceration is unnecessary and a burden on taxpayers dollars. AB 593 and AB 1593 are an opportunity for California to exhibit a commitment to justice, humanity, awareness, and to join in the movement to stop violence against women.
I/we urge you to sign AB 593 and AB 1593. The women these bills represent are the best ambassadors in helping create awareness about the dangers of domestic violence. Their freedom can help ensure they contribute back into the communities by sharing their stories to help make our world better and safer for generations to come.
Sincerely,
(add your name and contact information)
